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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B 

 
 
 

 
 

November 15, 2017 

Matthew Marcou 
Chair, Public Space Committee 
District Department of Transportation 
1100 4th Street SW, Third Floor 
Washington, DC 20004 
PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov  

RE: Public Space Application by Ted’s Bulletin for a New, Un-Enclosed Sidewalk Café 
at 1818 14th Street NW (DDOT #10454333) 

Dear Chair Marcou: 

At its regular meeting on November 8, 2017, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. 
With 6 of 9 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (6-0-0): 

WHEREAS, Ted’s Bulletin has applied for a new, un-enclosed sidewalk cafe at 1818 
14th Street NW, 

WHEREAS, the applicant’s establishment is under new ownership and the applicant has 
thus requested that ANC 2B ask for a delay in the review of its application for a sidewalk 
cafe, 

WHEREAS, this is the second time that the applicant has requested that the ANC ask for 
a delay from the Public Space Committee regarding this application, and 

WHEREAS, ANC 2B may have concerns with the proposed sidewalk cafe and thus 
requests that the Public Space Committee not approve this public space application 
without receiving a letter from ANC 2B. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that ANC 2B requests a 30-day delay of the 
consideration of Ted’s Bulletin’s public space application in order to allow the 
Commission to further discuss the project plans with the applicant, including the 
applicant’s new ownership. 

Commissioners Scott Davies (2B09@anc.dc.gov), Daniel Warwick 
(daniel.warwick@dupontcircleanc.net), and Nicole McEntee 
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(nicole.mcentee@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission’s representatives in this 
matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 

 
Nicole McEntee 
Chair 


